
From,
Stephen Duggan
62 Mill Street
 Greenwood, SC 29646
Contact: 864-227-1605

Date: August 21, 1996
Dear sir,

I am writing to recommend Officer Jason for the open police officer
position. I have worked with Officer Jason for the past five years and
have found him to be an excellent police officer. 

He has always been professional and courteous while on duty and
takes his job seriously. In addition, he is well-educated and has a
strong understanding of the law. I believe he would be an excellent
addition to your police force.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact
me.
Sincerely,
Stephen Duggan

Character Reference Letter for Police Officer


